
 
 
 
 
Minutes for January 10th, 2025 @ 11 AM 
Vo8ng Items: Keep the Teacher Coach for our Budget LAND Trust. 
Yes vote-Stephanie and Maria and Denise White 
Mo8on to Close: Seconded by Maria 
 
 
Minutes from January 10th: 
AOending: Maria Calliendo, Stephanie Clancy, Denise White, Marianne aOended via phone call 
to announce the details of the "No LeQ Turn" details. Lisa, Brenda, Vanessa, and Erin 
Absent: Amber Z. 
Half Present:Marianne (called in but had Denise sub her place and showed up at the end to 
check-in) 
 
 

• Papa Murphy's cards-we have 63 out of 75 cards sold. We will email the staff to see if 
anyone would like to purchase those leQover cards before our PTA night. 

• Udot told them they are planning on pu`ng a median in the center of Redwood Road. 
But they will order a sign that says "No LeQ turn 8-8:30 or 3-3:30. A barrier is an op8on. 
But we decided to try having a police officer help with the new sign first and see how 
successful it is before we have a concrete barrier. 

• The district came out to talk about pu`ng a road between the parking lot in the middle 
school. There are reten8on Ponds between the southeast corner. So they can't put a 
road that goes through the reten8on ponds.  If they put a road in, there wouldn't be a 
field for the Middle School.  

• Changing our safe walking route to have gates in the fences so apartments don't have to 
walk on Redwood Road. 

• Budget-Every year Marianne pays for Teacher Coaches and we voted to keep her on the 
LANDTRUST budget. 

 


